
  
From: noreply@r1.dotdigital-email.com <noreply@r1.dotdigital-email.com> 
Sent: 17 September 2024 12:51 
To:  
Subject: Re: Submit your views to the independent review of bullying and harassment at the Bar 

  

***EXTERNAL*** This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 
  

This message has been forwarded to you on behalf of  

This was in response to the following campaign: Harriet Harman KC B&H review. 

Subject: Re: Submit your views to the independent review of bullying and harassment at the 
Bar 

------------------------------------------ 
Having been on the receiving end of extreme bullying by one Judge in  
and having reported it, and being asked for statements from those who witnessed it, 
knowing that a former member of their chambers would get to see these statement. I 
have absolutely no confidence in discretion, or that my career will not suffer. 
I am no shrinking violet, but the hell I was put through for 2 years has stayed with me 
for the last 3 years. 
Never again. 
  
Sent from Outlook 

 


